

POST OFFICE BOX 3166 HONOLULU 2, HAWAII

March 5, 1956

Dr. Joshua Lederberg Department of Genetics College of Agriculture University of Wisconsin Madison 6, Wisconsin

Dear Dr. Lederberg:

Thank you very much for your note.

I would be very happy if you would take the matter up with the University of Wisconsin Press. Steinhaus is doing the same in California. If neither of you get positive results, then we would go to Cornell, and if that fails, we will try UNESCO.

I am presuming in doing this that a translation would be agreeable to Buchner and that his publisher would make the illustrations available.

Best regards.

Sincerely yours,

Walter Carter, Head Entomology Department

Walle Care

J. 1880

WC:11